
 

Principal Message for April 16, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Family, 

It has been great seeing so many folks back in the building this week. Next week, Wednesday,  

April 21st is an asynchronous day. Students do not come to school on this day, however, they  

are expected to complete assignments in Google Classroom. There is no live instruction on  

this date. 

 

Spring Picture day for Virtual Academy students was March 29th. It is scheduled for Thursday,  

April 22 for face-to-face students. If you are a VA student and could not make the March 29th  

date, you may come on April 22, 9-3pm. 

 

If you are picking up your child in the carpool loop in the afternoon, please display your carpool tag until your 

child is in the car. This will help speed up dismissal. 

 

We will be opening the Before & After School Care Programs beginning April 14th, when we  

track back into school. If you are interested, please contact Sandra Ramirez Tapia at  

sramireztapia@wcpss.net or call 919-365-8990. She will confirm availability with you  

at that time. 

 

Instructional Material Pick-Up for Virtual Academy students 

If you did not have the opportunity to come to school and pick up materials for your Virtual  

Academy student, please stop by from 9-5. The PTA has purchased a new book for every student.  

Please come by to select a book 

 

On Friday, May 28th we will need all students who are in Plan A, inschool instruction, to  

bring their WCPSS device to school that day with the power chord. All devices are needed  

for End-of-Grade testing. Your child’s device will remain and school and then returned to 

the student on June 11th when testing is complete. Virtual Academy students do not  

need to bring in their devices on this date. 

 

If you have a 3rd-5th grade Virtual Academy student, please fill out the survey below. This survey  

lets us know your intentions for EOGs for your child. This information is needed to identify the  
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needed space needed during testing to follow Covid-19 guidelines. This survey is ONLY for 3-5th  

VA students. Please complete by April 23rd. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4zw6_BNkH5OBMjpX0DVY_LlIPpu4t6Ar_sGu5nIUhr3VlEA/viewform 

End-of-Grade Tests for 3rd-5th graders 

EOG dates have been set for the following dates. 

Wednesday, June 2—3rd and 4th grade Reading 

Thursday, June 3—3rd grade Math and 5th grade Reading 

Friday, June 4—4th grade Math and 5th grade Math 

Tuesday, June 8—5th grade Science 

 

Report Cards for Q3 will go home on April 23, 2021. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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